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18th November 2021 

Christmas Carol Concert 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 

Year 3-6 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Why not get into the festive spirit and join Darnhall Primary School at St 

Chad’s Church! 

Year 3 and 4 will be hosting their Christmas Carol service from 11am until 
12pm. 
 
Year 5 and 6 will be hosting their Christmas Carol service from 1.30pm until 
2.30pm. 
 
When the afternoon performance has finished, children will then walk back to 
school to be collected from school at normal time. 
  
Please note that only 1 adult per child can come to these events and tickets 
will be issued nearer to the time. We are not able to issue additional tickets for 
separated parents, so we ask that as a family you arrange which adult is 
attending for your child. We have no flexibility on this as the church has strict 
capacity rules at present. We ask you do not attend if you are at all unwell. It 
would be a good idea to carry out a Covid lateral flow test prior to attending. 
We are sorry but you cannot bring any babies or toddlers. We will of course 
upload some videos on our school Facebook of parts of the Carol concerts. 
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Children are to wear their school uniform with a Christmas jumper and will 
need a warm coat for the walk. Children will come back to school afterwards 
and can be collected from school at normal time. 
 
You will need to go onto the ParentPay system to give consent and full 
medical details by Friday 10th December. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson  
Headteacher 
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